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By Amie Martin at 9:53 am, Feb 07, 2022

TOWN OF LANCASTER
BOARD OF APPEALS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
February 24, 2022

Pursuant to the provisions of M.G.L., Chapter 40A, Section 15, the Lancaster Board of
Appeals will hold a public hearing remotely via ZOOM® on Thursday, February 24,
2022 at 7:05 PM to consider the Administrative Appeal of the Building Inspector’s
decision filed by property owner 137 George Hill, LLC for use of a previous four-family
home at 137 George Hill Road, further identified as Assessor’s Map 37, Lot 161X.

The project entails:

Use of a four-family dwelling in a single-family district.

The property is located in the R-Residential District.

For additional information and the ZOOM® link to the remote meeting please contact the

Director of Community Development and Planning at 978-365-3326 ext.1081, e-mail
jfarinacci@Ilancasterma.net.

Zoom Link:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83062943346

Meeting ID:
830 6294 3346

Jeanne Rich, Chair
Lancaster Zoning Board of Appeals

For publication in The Gazette and The Item:

Thursday, February 10, 2022 — The Gazette
Friday, February 15, 2022 — The Item
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